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Good evening, Pedro

  

  

Thank you for your ever-generous and fraternal opportunity to share in your devotion and
support for the photographic arts... I'd also like to say it is an absolute pleasure to experience
and participate in your quality and website... You and your organization are truly remarkable
and I will forward your site to my friends around the globe who are photographers as well... I
have submiited some of my work for both your portfolio and gallery opportunities...bien
sur...(smile)

  

  

Respectfully and most-appreciatively...Asca S.R. Aull
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